
 

 
 
Date: April 18, 2019 

To: All BCGEU Members of Northern Lights College - Faculty 

Re: News on Bargaining 
 

 

 
Your Bargaining Committee is pleased to announce the ratification of 
the tentative collective agreement. 
 

The Committee would like to thank you for your support and assistance 
during this set of negotiations. 
 

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact any member of the 
Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Darryn Wellstead, Bargaining Committee Chair 
Kelsey Stevens for Kathy Weaver, Staff Representative 
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